
A Review of Experience in Supporting Family Farming
Margarita Gáfaro, manager of the Bucaramanga branch of Banco de la República, and José Antonio Ocampo, a member of the
Board of Directors of Banco de la República, present some of the findings of an evaluation of experience in supporting family
farming to generate income.
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no commitment on the part of Banco de la República or its Board of Directors.
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